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Statement of Gloria Allred Regarding Huth v. Cosby 

We went to court this morning. Mr. Cosby has hired new lawyers to 
represent him in our case, Huth v. Cosby in place of the Liner firm. They asked 
that the trial date of July 30, 2018 in our case be continued to Dec. 3, 2018.  The 
Court continued the case to that date.  The Court also set a date of April 19, 2018 
for us to return to update him on the outcome of the second criminal trial involving 
Mr. Cosby. 

            Bill Cosby has once again hired new lawyers to represent him in the lawsuit 
that Judy Huth has filed against him in which she alleges that Mr. Cosby 
committed sexual misconduct against her at the Playboy Mansion when she was 
only 15 years old. 

            Since Ms. Huth filed this lawsuit, Mr. Cosby has hired many lawyers to 
attempt to defend him against these serious allegations.  He hired Marty Singer and 
his law firm, Monique Pressley, Quinn Emanuel, the Liner Firm and now the law 
firm of Greenberg Gross LLP.  The total number of attorneys in these firms is 
approximately 887 lawyers. 

Although he retained firms with 887 lawyers to represent him against our 
client, Judy Huth, who is just one brave woman, he has not been able to stop our 
case from moving forward.  Mr. Cosby may change lawyers as often as he desires 
but he can’t change the facts, including the fact that many women allege that he 
drugged and sexually assaulted them. 

           Mr. Cosby is just like Humpty Dumpty in Mother Goose's nursery 
rhyme.  "Humpty Dumpty sat on a wall, Humpty Dumpty had a big fall.  All the 
king’s horses and all the king’s men couldn’t put Humpty Dumpty together 
again."  

Although they have tried repeatedly, Mr. Cosby’s high priced lawyers and 
his Public Relations machine have not been able to restore Mr. Cosby’s damaged 
reputation or stop Judy Huth from having her day in court. They simply can’t put 
Mr. Cosby (Humpty Dumpty) together again.  

            We are proud of our client and the battle she is waging for justice. 

Gloria Allred 
Attorney at Law 

Representing Judy Huth 
September 14, 2017 
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